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24.05.24
Letters Home

Adventurers, Astronauts & Mountaineers Classes: Letters about teaching arrangements for 

after half term. (Sent by email.)

This Week
Half Term: We hope you all have a lovely half term break and we look forward to seeing 

everyone back at school on Monday 3rd June.

School Photographer Deadline: The deadline to return your order form to order 

prints from our recent school photographer session is Monday 3rd June. If you are 

ordering online, you can place your order up until Saturday 8th June.

Parallel Youth Games: Students from 

Seniors had a great day at the K2 Leisure 

Centre in Crawley on Wednesday taking 

part in Active Sussex’s Parallel Youth 

Games.

Taskmaster Club: This week was the final 

Taskmaster Club for this school year. 

Congratulations to all the students who 

took part and thank you to all the families 

who got involved with the “Prize Tasks” 

from home too.

You can see more Youth Games and 

Taskmaster details in this week’s 

Newsround video.

Yoimoji of the Week: Sampson
Sampson is an enthusiastic bull. We are using “Yoimojis” in our Assemblies, to help with learning 

and celebrating OFSTED’s Fundamental British Values.

Yoimoji is a blend of the Japanese words “yoi” (good) and “emoji” (slang for character.) You can 

see our Yoimoji posters on our website’s news pages.

Headteacher’s Award Winners
Miles, Divers: Excellent writing of numbers and writing his name correctly.

Oscar D, Balloonists: Excellent work on emotion and about keeping money safe.

Zach K, Pilots: Writing his name independently.



Class News from Divers Class
As part of our Tumble topic, Divers have been learning about different parts of our bodies. We have 

been busy naming and labelling body parts and finding them on ourselves and in mirrors. This week, 

Divers have focused on what our hands and feet are for. We have used our hands in lots of different 

ways including dressing ourselves, building water courses and cooking pizza faces. We have also used 

our feet in lots of ways, such as dancing, jumping on trampolines and helping us to ride donkeys.
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